Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Lynnea Moore - Housing Accelerator Fund Zoning Proposals - CK
750-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 4:17 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Lynnea Moore - Housing Accelerator Fund Zoning Proposals - CK 750-1

- Replies to this email will go to | N

Submitted on Monday, June 24, 2024 - 16:17

Submitted by user:-

Submitted values are:
| have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

| do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council
through their online repository.: No

| only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

Pronouns: She/her/hers

First Name: Lynnea

Last Name: Moore

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: Lynnea = (Lih-nay)

emit: I

| live outside of Saskatoon: No

Saskatoon Address and Ward:
Address: [JJj Molloy St
Ward: Ward 5

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Housing Accelerator Fund Zoning Proposals



Comments:
To Whom it May Concern,

| want to express my full support for the zoning changes being proposed for the Housing Action Plan. The reason |
support this change is because Saskatoon is a fast-growing city that is currently not providing enough homes to the
residents of the city and the sprawling that is currently seen through development is not sustainable. Sprawling is
not sustainable in an environmental perspective as the further we sprawl the more Native Prairie Grasslands are
impacted; Saskatchewan has one of the most endangered ecosystems in the world, with about 9% of our Native
Prairie Grasslands left. Urban sprawling into the North East Swale (and other natural areas around the city) is
directly building into those endangered zones; through urban sprawling we are also filling in valuable wetlands that
are needed for our migrating birds (examples in Evergreen and Brighton's neighbourhood - these were originally
Native Prairie Grasslands and wetlands). Urban sprawling is causing an extreme loss of our valuable Native Prairie
Grasslands and wetlands.

The solution? Building up and making current neighbourhoods more dense. The urbanization sprawl needs to stop.
We are directly impacting the natural ecosystem and all organisms who call those environments home. To live in
harmony with the environment, we must stop destroying it for our use. These native spaces are much more valuable
than urbanization's sprawl. We must protect the land in this way.

Sincerely,
Lynnea Moore

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No





